
Parents/Guardians, 

Thank you for your interest in your student being a part of the Paulding County School District Helen Ruffin 
Reading Bowl. The questions in the Reading Bowl will be based on the Georgia Children’s Book Awards 
Nominees. Below is a link to a PowerPoint with information about the books we will be using in the Paulding 
County Helen Ruffin Reading Bowl. When available, a link to the Common Sense Media Review of the book is 
included: 

http://tinyurl.com/pauldinghrrb 

These books are not chosen by the district, but rather by educators, public librarians, and literature 
enthusiasts from all over the state of Georgia who serve on the Georgia Children’s Book Award committee. 

We encourage you to preview these books, read them with your children, and discuss any topics of concern. If 
you have any concerns about your child reading any of the books on the above list, please contact the Reading
Bowl coach at your school. 

Thank you, 

Paulding County School District

I give my child consent to read all the books on the list for his/her level for the Paulding County School 
District Helen Ruffin Reading Bowl. 

Student Name:_________________________________________________________________________

Parent Name:__________________________________________________________________________ 

Date: ______________X
Parent Signature

http://tinyurl.com/pauldinghrrb

